

24th March 2016

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\boxtimes}$

 $\stackrel{\wedge}{\Rightarrow}$

Friday 25th March

Monday 28th March

Tuesday 29th March

Friday 1st April

Friday 1st April

Monday 18th April

Friday 22nd April

Monday 2nd May

Thursday 21st April

Wednesday 30th March

Remember to check out our website: www.corrie.tameside.sch.uk

see this newsletter in colour on our website E-mail: admin@corrie.tameside.sch.uk

Tel: 0161-336 -2242/4265

Dates for your diary

School closed Bank Holiday School closed Bank Holiday

Yr 3 Brass Assembly

Corries Got Talent Show (7pm start) Wizard Learner Assembly (9am) School closes for half term (3.30pm) School re-opens new term (8.50am)

St George's Day Disco 2R Assembly (9am)

School closed Bank Holiday



The Golden Rules

★ We work hard

₩ We are honest

₩e are kind and gentle

We look after property

We listen to people

Whole School attendance target for this year is 97%

This years attendance so far is 94.7 %

★ We are prepared for the school day

My Favourite Parts of This Half Term

On Tuesday we prepared a plan to design our bridges in topic. We decided as a table which to build in our Kagan group. We were doing really well when we built it but at the end it was knocked and collapsed!

I have enjoyed swimming this year. After swimming I have been doing singing. My favourite song was "7 Years" by Lukas Graham and Mamma Mia from Charanga.



£79.00 RAISED THANK YOU

To support World Water Day, and as a part of their topic, year 4 had Marie a Water Aid volunteer,

come into school to talk about the global sanitation crisis and what we could do to help. One way that Year 4 supported Water Aid has been to collect copper coins and create a large mosaic.

A huge thank you from year 4 and Water Aid to those who have brought in pennies to support the cause. The money will be used to transform the lives of the poorest people by providing access to safe water, sanitation and hygiene.



WELL DONE TO ALL THE TEAM

Our football team played in a completion organised by Stockport county. We won our group and will now play in a final at Edgeley Park after Easter.

Game 1 Corrie V Mottram Primary Won 4-0 Game 2 Corrie V St Stephen's **Lost 1-3 Game 3 Corrie V Moorside Draw 2-2 Game 4 Corrie V Broadbottom** Won 2-1

Game 5 Corrie V Stalyhill

Game 6 Corrie V Manor Green Won 2-1

Won 2-0

SEMI-FINAL V FLOWERY FIELD **WON 4-1**

17 goals scored in total!!

Reminder

Please can parents collecting children arrive promptly at 3.30pm or 4.15pm for Homework Club and Sports Clubs. If you are unable to collect your child on time please phone to let us know. Thanks for your support.

><	><	> <	> <
			_

<u>ARE YOU INTERESTED I</u>	<u>N BEING A PARENT</u>	GOVERNOR?
-----------------------------	-------------------------	-----------

PLEASE COMPLETE THE DETAILS BELOW AND RETURN THIS TO THE SO	CHOOL	. OFFICE ASAP.
-------------------------------------------------------------	-------	----------------

NAME OF CHILD:	_	CLASS:
DARENTS NAME:		CONTACT TELEPHONE NUMBER :









Nursery News

We have had a very busy half term sharing our favourite Nursery Rhymes, completing Easter activities & working hard both at Nursery and home on our number recognition. The staff have noticed an increase in our children's interest in the numbers on display in the Nursery, thanks to our parents support. Don't forget parents/carers you are welcome to email the Nursery with your child's progress or news.



Our rocket seeds are safely back on Earth and we are looking forward to conducting

our experiment after Easter. The instructions are very precise! We will have to be super scientists to ensure we do it properly. Exciting times! Mr McDonald



Mrs McDonald our Assistant Site Manager has been busy keeping our school clean and tidy and Mr Cole a volunteer at school has been planting some lovely flowers and plants. A special thank you to you and all our volunteers from all the children and staff at Corrie Primary.

Science/History/Music Day!

On Tuesday 8th March, the children in KS1 and 2 participated in 'Science Day'. During the day each class found out about a famous Scientist that had connections with Manchester and we were amazed by how many inventors came from this area. The children also carried out lots of exciting investigations, linked to their Scientist and they shared their findings in a whole school assembly. Both key stages also met to join in with the 'Big Sing Challenge' in the afternoon and linked up with other schools in Greater Manchester via the radio. This song was commissioned to commemorate Manchester being the 2016 European City of Science. A great day was had by all!

International Women's Day

Thank you to all the Mum's, and a Grandma, who took part in our very first pamper morning. We all had a lovely morning doing Yoga, relaxation, massage and to finish with a lovely manicure. All this with tea, toast and some delicious cakes !It was also lovely to see so many Mum's come to take part in their child's lessons at 2.30pm. A lovely day had by all and we are looking forward to doing it again next year.



The Year 2 children have made some amazing homework as part of the Dragons and Castles homework.

We cannot thank Parents and Carers enough for all their hard work.

The children are very proud of their homework and love to share it with the class.

Mrs Rafferty and Mrs Ethell.





Well done to all the children who took part in the Easter Bonnet Parade. There were some amazing creations. Well Done to all!



A Big thank you to all the parents who helped and the children who attended the film night it raised £256.23 towards PTA funds.

Puppy Power!

The people at Dogs Trust have set us a creative challenge to brighten up the puppy suite with our art and are very excited to see the results, please make sure your designs are brought in when we get back after the Easter break, by 20th April at the latest, thank you and good luck!

Message from the head

Happy Easter everyone!

Thank you to all the parents who helped their child make an Easter bonnet, the children looked fabulous and really enjoyed parading around in the celebration assembly. The film night was a great success and helped to raise much needed funds for the PTA, we are still saving so that we can enhance the key stage 2 playground, the school council are working together to put plans and costs together. It's been a lovely few weeks with trips to St Marys, Manchester museum and forest school. Year 4 have completed a mini fundraising project for water aid using the money raised to create a piece of Art before donating it to water aid. We are back into school next week for 4 days and then we finish for the Easter holidays. Mrs Cartledge